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July 9, 2010 
 
Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
City Hall,1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4694 
 

   RE:  Ordinance amending the Building Code to amend Section 106A.3.2.5 to 
extend, to the entire Hunters Point Shipyard area, the special permit processing 
requirements that now apply at Hunters Point Shipyard Parcel A to address 
potential residual contamination and making environmental findings. 

 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
On June 16, 2010 the Building Inspection Commission held a public hearing on the 
proposed ordinance referenced above. 
 
The Ordinance was discussed and public comment was taken.  No action was taken 
nor required   Commissioner Walker was excused prior to this meeting; all other 
Commissioners were present for this discussion. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 558-6164. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ann Marie Aherne 
Commission Secretary 
 
 
cc:  Mayor Gavin Newsom    
       Victor Young, Clerk, Land Use & Economic Development Comm. 
       Rick Caldeira, BOS 
       Deputy City Attorney John Malamut 
       Director Vivian Day 
       Deputy Director Laurence Kornfield 
       Gail Johnson, Office of Clerk of the Board 
       Starr Terrell, BOS 
       Andrea Bruss, Mayor’s Office 
       Alisa Somera, Board of Supervisors 
          

 


